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The Ethel N. Ericksen Memorial Scholarship is open to girls who would like to attend a camp program at Camp Crossed 
Arrows. Scholarships are awarded annually to girls from the Northeast and rural Southeast (outside of Lancaster County) 
Service Areas. The scholarships are funded by Ethel’s daughters in her memory. 

If you are interested in applying, please complete this application by June 3, 2022. This application is fillable for your 
convenience (Acrobat Reader DC is recommended).

APPLICANT INFORMATION

Girl Full Name:   Troop #: 

Caregiver Full Name: 

Street Address:   Apt #: 

City:   State:   ZIP Code: 

Phone Number:   Email Address: 

PROGRAM INFORMATION

Name of CCA Program You Wish to Attend: 

Date of Program (MM/DD/YYYY):   Cost: 

PERSONAL ESSAY

Please complete a one-page essay (using the space provided on Page 2) which:

1.	 Introduces yourself.
2.	 Explains why you would like to attend a Camp Crossed Arrows program. 
3.	 Explains how you will benefit from the camp program you have chosen. 
4.	 Explains your favorite part of being a Girl Scout.

SUBMIT APPLICATION AND QUESTIONS

Please email your application and direct any questions regarding this application to:

Misty Ahmic
Senior Fund Development Director
402.875.4345
mahmic@girlscoutsnebraska.org

Ethel N. Ericksen Memorial 
Scholarship for Camp Crossed Arrows

https://get.adobe.com/reader/
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PERSONAL ESSAY

Please complete a one-page essay (using the space provided below) which:

1.	 Introduces yourself.
2.	 Explains why you would like to attend a Camp Crossed Arrows program. 
3.	 Explains how you will benefit from the camp program you have chosen. 
4.	 Explains your favorite part of being a Girl Scout.


